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The competitive sourcing initiative strives to create a market-based government that is not afraid of competition, innovation, and choice. Numerous independent studies, conducted inside and outside the government, prove that public-private competition creates significant improvements in performance and cost savings exceeding 20 percent. Although half of all federal employees perform tasks that are readily available in the private sector, these positions have rarely, if ever, been subject to the pressures of the competitive marketplace.
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